February 28, 2018

Lori Petrucciani 6336 Avalon Lane East Drive Indianapolis, IN 46220

Dear Lori,

Thank you for your interest in the Director Certification Program (DCP)! You are now enrolled as an applicant in the program. We commend you for taking advantage of this opportunity to further develop your skill and expertise as a chorus director.

Advancement within the program is contingent upon the satisfactory completion of specified requirements for each level. Advancement is also based on your proficiency in the following skills:

Musical/Technical

Management/Communication

Conducting

Organizational Knowledge & Director Analytical

Listening

Teaching

Judging Categories & Competition

Management

Vocal Production

Communication

Music Theory

Rehearsal Planning and Implementation

Your ED/DCP Coordinator will notify you of any testing sessions available in your region. Following are some resources available from our international sales department that you might find useful in preparing for the sessions: DCP Resource Modules, Arranger's Guide, Judging Category Description Book. Additional resources are the Education Center, located in the Member's Only section of the website here, the DCP Facebook page and international competition DVDs and audio CDs.

One of the requirements of the program is to complete the enclosed self-evaluation form and return it to the Directors Certification Program Coordinator in your region. This will provide the ED/DCP Coordinator and you a basis against which to measure your progress. The information on the self-evaluation form is considered confidential.

Please feel free to call on your ED/DCP Coordinator if you have any questions regarding the program.

Sincerely,

Melanie Champion Education Coordinator

cc:

Molly Huffman, CHDirL/DC #4 Debra Bringman, DCPC #4 Natalie Allen, Rg.ED/ED #4

## **Melanie Champion**

Education Coordinator Sweet Adelines International 9110 South Toledo, Tulsa, OK 74137

Phone: 918.622-1444 | 800.922.7464 | Email: melanie@sweetadelines.com

From: Melanie Champion <melanie@sweetadelines.com>
To: 'ljpetro1@comcast.net' <ljpetro1@comcast.net>

Cc: 'mollyh1971@aol.com' <mollyh1971@aol.com>; 'gemtenor@aol.com' <gemtenor@aol.com>;

'nallensing@aol.com' <nallensing@aol.com>

Subject: RE: Lori Petrucciani-DCP Application

**Date:** Thu, Mar 1, 2018 3:18 pm **Attachments:** Self-Evaluation.docx (136K)

Hi Lori,

I have attached the Self-evaluation report. Thank you! Melanie

From: Melanie Champion

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 4:14 PM

To: 'ljpetro1@comcast.net' <ljpetro1@comcast.net>

Cc: 'mollyh1971@aol.com' <mollyh1971@aol.com'>; 'gemtenor@aol.com' <gemtenor@aol.com'>;

'nallensing@aol.com' <nallensing@aol.com>
Subject: Lori Petrucciani-DCP Application

February 28, 2018

Lori Petrucciani 6336 Avalon Lane East Drive Indianapolis, IN 46220

Dear Lori,

Thank you for your interest in the Director Certification Program (DCP)! You are now enrolled as an applicant in the program. We commend you for taking advantage of this opportunity to further develop your skill and expertise as a chorus director.

Advancement within the program is contingent upon the satisfactory completion of specified requirements for each level. Advancement is also based on your proficiency in the following skills:

Musical/Technical

Management/Communication

Conducting

Organizational Knowledge & Director Analytical

Listening

Teaching

**Judging Categories & Competition** 

Management

Vocal Production

Communication

Music Theory

Rehearsal Planning and Implementation

Your ED/DCP Coordinator will notify you of any testing sessions available in your region. Following are some resources available from our international sales department that you might find useful in preparing for the sessions: DCP Resource Modules, Arranger's Guide, Judging Category Description Book. Additional resources are the Education Center, located in the Member's Only section of the website <a href="here">here</a>, the <a href="here">DCP Facebook</a> page and international competition DVDs and audio CDs.

One of the requirements of the program is to complete the enclosed self-evaluation form and return it to the Directors Certification Program Coordinator in your region. This will provide the ED/DCP Coordinator and you a basis against which to measure your progress. The information on the self-evaluation form is considered confidential.

Please feel free to call on your ED/DCP Coordinator if you have any questions regarding the program.

Sincerely,

Melanie Champion Education Coordinator

cc:

Molly Huffman, CHDirL/DC #4 Debra Bringman, DCPC #4 Natalie Allen, Rg.ED/ED #4

## **Melanie Champion**

Education Coordinator Sweet Adelines International 9110 South Toledo, Tulsa, OK 74137

Phone: 918.622-1444 | 800.922.7464 | Email: melanie@sweetadelines.com





Sweet Adelines
International Convention
Oct. 15-20, 2018

This email (and attachments, if any) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. It may not be republished without the consent of the sender. If the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and destroy all copies of the email (and attachments, if any).